PEACE GAME

CAMP

JOIN THE CALL FOR WORLD PEACE! MONDAY, APRIL 20 - FRIDAY, APRIL 24, 2015



WORLD PEACE GAME CAMPS

The World Peace Game Camp is an opportunity for boys and girls to experience a 5-day intensive version of John Hunter's World Peace Game.

The World Peace Game is a hands-on geopolitical simulation that gives players the opportunity to explore the connectedness of the global community through the lens of the economic, social, and environmental crises and the imminent threat of war. The goal of the game is to extricate each country from dangerous circumstances and achieve global prosperity. Students are organized into country teams and play the roles of Prime Ministers, Secretaries of Defense, Cabinet staff and other officials. The World Peace Game is designed for rising 4th through 8th graders and exposes students to systems thinking, critical and creative problem-solving, leadership responsibilities, decision making, negotiation and much more while inviting them to explore the connectedness of the global community.





AGE RANGE

This Spring Break camp is open to boys and girls who will be entering 4th grade through 8th grade.

Registration is open to 1st time players. Experienced players will be wait listed.



Monday, April 20 - Friday, April 24, 2015

Game play will start promptly each day at 8:30 am. Please plan to arrive at least by 8:20 am.

We will finish game play each day at noon. Please walk into the building to pick up your student.



There will be a individually wrapped snack and water provided around 10am. If your child has any sort of food concerns, please have him or her bring their own snacks for the week in a large ziplock back with their name on it. There will be a place for them to keep their snacks and they will be responsible for eating the snacks you provided.

Please inform us of any medical concerns.

COST

Cost: \$295 per child (Snack included. See the World Peace Game <u>website</u> for specific guidelines regarding food concerns).

To apply or for more information visit: http://thecenter.mit.edu/wpg. Admission to the program will be limited and decided on a first come first served basis. Registration will remain open through March 30, 2015.

To view John Hunters TED Talk, "Teaching with the World Peace Game", click here.









